

North Carolina Public Health Association

222 N. Person Street, Suite 208, Raleigh, NC 27601 919-828-6205 www.ncpha.com

August 28, 2019

Dear Gayle:

As the past president of the NCPHA and participant in the Wolfe Mini Grant Committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that your county has been selected as a recipient for this year's Dr. Ann Wolfe Mini Grant of \$8,000. Your application was strong and the committee hopes this grant will contribute to the success of your project.

As you know, this grant is presented at the North Carolina Public Health Association Awards Luncheon. This year, this event will be held on Thursday, September 26th, starting at 12:00 pm at the Grandover Resort and Conference Center.

I hope you plan to attend the NCPHA Fall Educational Conference. Please contact Kim Dittmann, (919) 828-6205 or kdittmann@ncapha.org if you are not able to attend, so we may mail the check for your county. Again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you at NCPHA.

Sincerely,

Brittan

Brittan Williams, Past President North Carolina Public Health Association